
E-safety 

The Trinket Box Pre School take steps to help and  
support and protect children, young people and staff when  
using technology in the setting.  We have produced an  
e-safety policy which emphasises learning to understand and 
use new technology in a positive way.  All our policies are in 
the foyer for your perusal.   
The policy also states how staff are aware of the potential 
risks of using social networking sites e.g. Facebook.  Staff are 
not allowed to accept ’friend requests’ from Trinket Box   
parents on Facebook, unless they already had a previous 
friendship so please don’t be offended if your request is     
ignored! 
During events linked with the setting, it is not a breach of 
the Data Protection Act for parents to take photographs of 
their children.  However, it is a breach of the Data           Pro-
tection Act, if the parents add these photographs,       con-
taining other children, onto networking sites, such as Face-
book. 
We recommend that if you wish to upload photographs of 
your child, taken at Trinket Box, to crop them  
beforehand so only your child can be seen. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Produced by Natalie Sole 
 
 



E-safety 

The Trinket Box Pre School take steps to help and  
support and protect children, young people and staff when  
using technology in the setting.  We have produced an  
e-safety policy which emphasises learning to understand and 
use new technology in a positive way.  All our policies are in 
the foyer for your perusal.   
The policy also states how staff are aware of the potential 
risks of using social networking sites e.g. Facebook.  Staff are 
not allowed to accept ’friend requests’ from Trinket Box   
parents on Facebook, unless they already had a previous 
friendship so please don’t be offended if your request is     
ignored! 
During events linked with the setting, it is not a breach of 
the Data Protection Act for parents to take photographs of 
their children.  However, it is a breach of the Data           Pro-
tection Act, if the parents add these  photographs,      con-
taining other children, onto networking sites, such as Face-
book. 
We recommend that if you wish to upload photographs of 
your child, taken at Trinket Box, to crop them  
beforehand so only your child can be seen. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Produced by Natalie Sole 
 
 


